
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR 
CITY ATTORNEY/LEGAL SERVICES  

FOR THE CITY OF 
GONZALES, TEXAS 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Gonzales, Texas is soliciting Statements of 
Qualifications from experienced legal firms for the purpose of providing City Attorney/Legal 
Services to the City of Gonzales. The selected firm shall be licensed to practice law in the State 
of Texas and be in good standing with the Texas Bar. Experience working with Texas home rule 
municipalities and knowledge of municipal law including but not limited to municipal finance, 
land use and development/regulations, parliamentary procedure, personnel law, utility law, 
election law, and the Texas Open Meetings and Public Information Acts, are required. 
 
The RFQ packet is available on the City’s website at 
https://www.gonzales.texas.gov/p/government/bidrfp.  All inquiries regarding the RFQ should be 
directed to City Manager, Timothy L. Crow via email at tcrow@gonzales.texas.gov or by 
telephone at (830) 672-2815.  
 
All submissions must be clearly marked “CITY ATTORNEY RFQ” and mailed/delivered to 
the City of Gonzales, City Manager, PO Box 547, 820 N. St. Joseph Street, TX 78629, by 
Friday, February 14, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. CST, at which time they will be publicly opened and 
acknowledged in the City Hall Council Chambers (820 N. St. Joseph Street, Texas 78629). No 
late statements will be accepted.  The City of Gonzales reserves the right to reject any or all 
submissions and to waive any and all formalities, as deemed to be in the best interest of the City. 
 
 
Interested firms should submit two copies of their sealed statement of qualifications to: 
 

City of Gonzales, Texas 
Timothy L. Crow, City Manager 

820 Saint Joseph St., PO Box 547, Gonzales, TX  78629  
 

https://www.gonzales.texas.gov/p/government/bidrfp

